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Minutes of the Public Open Forum Held at the Trowell Parish Hall on 
Tuesday 9th October 2019, at 7.15pm. 

 
Present - Cllrs.  Mrs. M. Birkitt –Vice- Chairman in the Chair,  Mrs. L. Harley, 

G. Lockwood, Mrs. C. McGann, Mrs. H. Cumberpatch,  G. Cotton, 
G. Lewis, J. Longdon (NCC), ex- Cllr. P. Singer & Mrs. J. Murden 
(Asst. to the Parish Clerk). 

 
Clerk -  Mrs. A. K. Mitchell 
 

 
 The Vice -Chairman opened the meeting & thanked everyone for their 

attendance, she went on to welcome Cllr. Lewis to his first meeting since his co-
option to the Council. 

 
 At this point the Vice- Chairman took the opportunity to present a 

commemorative certificate to ex-Councillor Singer to mark his retirement from 
the Parish Council. 

 
 As there were no further questions forthcoming the Open Forum was closed at 

7.20pm. 
  


